The attached contract for the PBSS Therapy was written to end on December 20, 2019.  I am asking that the contract be extended through the 19-20 school year, but not to exceed the designated hours that were set in the original contract.  The Positive Behavior Support Services included a total of 68 hours.

Thank you, 
Whittney Maxwell
[bookmark: _GoBack]Specialized Instructional Program Consultant
